
 

M O U N T  C H A R L E S  S C H O O L  
 

A COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL FOR CHILDREN AGED 4 -  11  
 

M r s.  C .  B u n t i n g  
H E A D T E A C H E R  

 
 

 

 

T E L  0 1 7 2 6  7 3 9 1 1    e-mail:secretary@mount-charlessch.org    

W E B S I T E :  w w w . m o u n t - c h a r l e s s c h . o r g  
M O R V E N  R O A D   S T  A U S T E L L    C O R N W A L L    P L 2 5  4 P P  

Part of Cornwall Education  Learning Trust, a company limited by guarantee. Registered in England and Wales at Unit 18, St Austell Business Park, 
Treverbyn Road, Carclaze, St Austell, Cornwall, PL25 4FD. Number 07565242. An exempt charity. 

 

 
 
 

 

Friday 15th November, 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 5 Residential Trip – Porthpean 
 
Porthpean Outdoor Education Centre is situated just outside of St Austell and enjoys spectacular views 
over St Austell Bay and easy access to the sea and local countryside. It is a centre of excellence for outdoor 
and adventurous activities. The Centre has its own onsite indoor climbing wall and outdoor high ropes 
course and is skilled and equipped to provide water-based and land-based outdoor activities for all ages 
and abilities. 

Our residential trip to Porthpean is one of the highlights of the Year 5 calendar. Our children will be able to 
enjoy kayaking, canoeing, coasteering, high rope challenges, mountain biking, archery and use of the brand 
new caving facility. Our children had a fantastic time at Porthpean last year, “We all got to try something 
new”, “Unforgettable”, “It was the best three days of my life!” and “We all faced our fears”.   
 
Date:   8th – 10th June 2020 
Cost of Trip:  £142.00  
 
We will send further information in due course regarding timings, kit lists, itineraries and consent forms. 
We will also hold a camp meeting for parents in the spring term. 
 
To secure your child’s place on the Porthpean residential, please pay the £10.00 deposit on ParentPay by 
Friday 13th December, 2019, with the final balance due by Monday 13th April, 2020.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Mr Grigg and Mrs Pollitt 
 
 


